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October 12, 2022 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, N.H.  03301 

 

Re: DW 22-040 - Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. and Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. 

Petition to Amend Special Contract 

Response to Record Request No. 1 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

Pursuant to the Commission’s electronic filing requirements dated March 17, 2020, 

attached please find Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. and Pennichuck East Utility, Inc’s 

response to the Commission’s Record Request No. 1 issued on October 5, 2022. 

 

In addition to the Record Request Response, please find a motion for protective treatment 

concerning the electronic version of the cost of service model.  The Company has also 

attached a public PDF version of the electronic model.  There are no redactions to the 

public copy because it is the formulas in the electronic model that the Companies seek to 

protect. 

 

Because the parties to this docket to date do not include parties who are not eligible to 

receive confidential information, this filing will be made in one email to the Commission. 

 

Thank you for your assistance with this filing. 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

               

      Marcia A. Brown 
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